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Journeying Together in Christ 

6 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to our new ‘Phonics Fun’ sessions! 

 

 

 

 

We are inviting parents of Reception into the classroom every Thursday afternoon to join a 

phonics session with your child in class.  These sessions will include fun, practical activities 

where your child and you can work together on their learning and understanding of phonics. 

Phonics Fun will start on Thursday 16 June 2022, please come to the main gate at 2.40pm. We 

will bring you around to the classroom. The session will last until 2.55pm where we will ask you 

to wait on the school playground so that we can get ready for home time.  Please don’t worry if 

you can’t attend every week as a member of school staff will be with your child during this time.  

Any questions or queries please ask. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

 

 

At St Catherine’s Catholic Primary School, we strive to ensure that all children 

become successful, fluent readers by the end of Key Stage One and believe that 

this is achievable through a combination of systematic, high quality, discrete phonics 

teaching combined with a whole language approach that promotes a ‘Reading for 

Pleasure’ culture. 
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